
From: Ginnie Judd
To: Brown, Don
Subject: [External] Regulations on Coal Ash - protect our communities
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Dear Mr. Brown,

I'm writing to urge the Illinois Pollution Control Board (IPCB) to place strong regulations to
protect communities against the dangers of coal ash.

It is crazy to me that we do not protect our people from contaminated water caused by coal
ash.

Polluters need to be responsible for the harm they cause.

Thank you,

Ginnie Judd
Glen Ellyn, IL 60137
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